THEYDON GARNON PARISH COUNCIL
Meeting at the Gatehouse
Theydon Garnon Church

9th October 2024 at 6.30pm

Present:R.Clay Chairman

J. Robertson, Sally Corrigan
Clerk: Ann Clay
Apologies: Lesley Jones, David Cook

Minutes of the last meeting:
Signed by the Chairman

Matters Arising: the application for a REPF grant for a sewage treatment plant for the
Gatehouse was rejected.
The salt for use in the parish has now been delivered at Hornes Farm

Correspondence: Guidance for the changes to the planning decision process was
circulated to all councillors with the agenda for this meeting.

Planning: application EPF/1261/24 for a swimming pool at Peakes Farm Barn has
been approved

Application EPF/1406/22 change of use of agricultural building to B8 at Blunts Farm has
been resubmitted. Objections have already been made by Theydon Bois Parish Council

Finance: payment made of £154.44 has been made to EFDC for election costs

Date of next meeting: 8th January 2025

Contact: Mrs Ann Clay 01279450766
Theydongarnonpc@gamail.com
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